Honorable Members Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

Please vote to support the many cannabis entrepreneurs of Mendocino County Vs narrowing the window to a few
very large corporations.

Both agenda items 3a and 3b require you to decide between many local participants or a few large corporations.

| support the recommendations in the memos you have received by the local groups | am a member of: Covelo
Cannabis Advocacy Group and Mendocino Cannabis Alliance.

Our economy and our community will benefit greatly if you choose to support the many vs the few.
Thank you for your service,
Lynn Zachreson

Licensed Cannabis Cultivator
Covelo



